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The idea that a person would need to not only apply for the right to exercise a 

constitutional right but also pay a sum of money to do so is completely 

unconstitutional. we have a perfectly good system in place. Oregon needs to focus 

on protecting law abiding citizens constitutional rights and upholding the law to the 

fullest extent for criminals. I am strongly opposed to this type of bill that infringes on 

my constitutional right as well as all other law abiding Oregonians. This bill does 

nothing to discourage criminals and only hurts law abiding citizens  


